
PRINT SHOP NOTES FOR August 2022 

We have been busy all summer, printing and laminating for the beginning 
of the school year. 

The Warehouse has kept Kim very busy as well.   

Our Omaha Paper Salesman was here the first part of July and 
informed us that the colored paper that we have in stock, might be all 
we will have for the year.  We are good on our office (white) paper, 
as we have 640 cases stored in Omaha at Omaha Paper in their 
Warehouse.  We ordered colored paper this spring in hopes that it will 
cover our school year. 

I have made new business cards for the new Administrators.   

Mr. Albright had me create new name plates for the High School. 

Please feel free to stop by and visit us anytime. 

Thank you, 

Jennie Teegarden 

GCSD Print Shop Coordinator  


